
  
 
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Ciena, Digicel Fiji, and Southern Cross Bring High-Speed Connectivity 

to More Schools in Fiji  

 

SUVA, Fiji – 28 May 2024 –  For the second year running, Ciena (NYSE: CIEN), Digicel Fiji, and 

Southern Cross
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“We continue to believe in the critical role broadband connectivity plays in socio-economic 

development, in particular learning, education, and communication. Southern Cross is committed to 
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Note to Ciena Investors 

You are encouraged to review the Investors section of our website, where we routinely post press releases, SEC filings, recent 

news, financial results, and other announcements. From time to time we exclusively post material information to this website 

http://www.ciena.com/investors

